Empowered lives.
Resilient nations.

Date: 28" June 2018

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATIONS
ITB 425/18 REHABILITATION OF BATNAYA WATER DISTRIBUTION NETWORK-TELKAIF- NINAWA
GOVERNORATE

Reference is made to the UNDP published procurement notice for the procurement of
Rehabilitation of Batnaya Water Distribution Network-Telkaif - Ninawa Governorate on the 11t
June 2018 on both the UNDP and UNGM websites respectively.

All interested potential bidders are hereby notified that the bid submission deadline has been
extended from 15t July 2018 to 9*" July 2018 to allow for preparation and submission of your bids.

Following the site visit, please note that there were clarifications as provided below;

item
No:

Bidders Requests for Clarification

UNDP Response to Bidder's “Request for
Clarification”

1

Where is the main feeder damaged
line?

The damaged line consists of several intervals
spacing between Telkaif pump station and Batnaya
town. The main feed pipeline extends in parallel
with the electric poles. All damaged line intervals
will be determined by the UNDP engineer during
the project site preparation period.

Where are the interior network paths
for the new work?

All new pipeline paths will be for the Southern part
of Batnaya town to be implemented under the
main streets and sidewalks. All new pipelines
paths will be allocated by UNDP project engineer
during the project site preparation period.

Is the water network design required?

No new design is required, only as built drawing
will be submitted after completion of the work

This Addendum | forms an integral part of the ITB-425/18.

All other Terms and Conditions in this ITB will remain unchanged. «

Yours sincerelyQ@

Anas Fayyafl Qarman
Operations Manager- Service Center
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